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July 26, 2018




For all new ninth graders or students new to Aqsa High School
Dear Parents and High School Students,
Welcome to Aqsa School! We are excited to have you be a part of our upper grades and participate in all our wonderful activities and clubs. You are starting a new stage in your educational career and Aqsa School is proud to be a part of it.
There will be an orientation for all new high students, to help you make a successful transition into high school. All students and parents must attend this orientation. We will also have a parent’s session parallel to the student orientation.  
WHEN:
Thursday, August 9, 2018
WHERE:
Aqsa School
ORIENTATION SCHEDULE
12:15 –12:20  PM

Reception- Parent/Student Welcome
12:20 – 1:20 PM

Orientation
1:20 –  1:35 PM

Tour
1:35 -  2:45PM

Book buy/sell  (see reverse side)
Attendance to this program is mandatory. We look forward to seeing you soon. To confirm you will be coming or if you have questions, please call (708) 598-2700 or email questions to info@aqsa.edu.
Thank you,
Tammie Ismail




Principal





7361 W. 92nd Street – Bridgeview, Illinois 60455 – USA   Tel. (708) 598-2700 – Fax. (708) 598-2731

www.aqsa.edu


